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pbscommissions - U_2019-0011(Nixon)

From:  Maya Youngstrom <familytree611(@gmail.com>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 6/4/2020 9:20 AM

Subject: U 2019-0011(Nixon)

—

To Commissioners and Staff,

We have lived on Pine Mountain for 15 years. We are opposed to the construction of this cell
tower.

Study after study has been done around the world. They have shown us that our current wireless
technology is harmful to both people and the environment. It is damaging the DNA of future
generations and life on earth. We must find a better way. We can still have access without a tower
in our front yards. (My neighbor put an extender on her house and has perfect coverage). There are
many solutions without taking away our human rights!

Thank you for taking the time to consider this issue carefully.

Maya Youngstrom

Mendocin® County

ing & guilding Services
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